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December 17, 2018 
 
 
Chair and Members of the 
Civic Works Committee 
 
 
Re: Proposed By-law Amendments Traffic & Parking By-law PS-113 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
During storm events, contractors retained by the public to provide snow removal services for private 
driveways face the challenge of being in violation of on street parking prohibitions between the hours of 3 
AM and 5 PM as they carry out their service.  Given that these contractors must keep the private driveway 
clear for snow removal or private vehicles are parked in the driveway, the only option available to them is 
to park on the street. 
 
It would be helpful if these private contractors would be permitted to park on the street between 3 AM and 
5 AM to undertake snow clearing services, noting that those vehicles would need to be removed from the 
street at times that snow clearing of the road is being undertaken by or under the direction of the City of 
London. 
 
I am therefore seeking support of the following recommendation: 
 

“The Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to undertake a review of the Traffic & Parking By-law 
PS-113, as amended and report back with possible amendments to the By-law that would permit 
private snow removal services to park on the street between 3 AM and 5 AM when carrying out 
snow removal services on private property, noting that the vehicles would need to be removed from 
the street in the event that snow clearing of the street is being undertaken by or under the direction 
of the City of London. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Steve Hillier, 
Councillor Ward 14 
 
 
 
 


